
GreekTown on the Danforth Business Improvement Area 
452A Danforth Avenue, Toronto, On M4K 1P4 
416-469-5634, fax 416-469-8200
bia@greektowntoronto.com

June 27th, 2018 

Ellen Devlin  
2nd floor, West Tower, City Hall 100 Queen St. W. 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

RE: ADDITIONAL PARTICIPANT FOR TASTE OF THE DANFORTH 2018 

Dear Ms. Devlin: 

Below is an additional participant for the 25th Annual Taste of the Danforth for temporary liquor 
licence extensions and patio extensions under an SOP, which was previously approved by City 
Council at its meeting held on May 4th, 2018. The Festival is to be held on Friday August 10th, 2018 
from 6:00 pm to 4:00 am (on Saturday, August 11th, 2018); on Saturday, August 11th, 2018 from 
12:00 pm to 4:00 am (on Sunday, August 12th, 2018); and Sunday, August 12th, 2018 from 12:00 pm 
to 10:00 pm on Danforth Avenue, between Broadview Avenue and Jones Avenue, with road 
closures on Danforth Avenue between Broadview Avenue and Jones Avenue:  

As stated, below is the additional participant who will be participating and operating under a 
Special Occasion Permit in the 25th Annual Taste of the Danforth in addition to the previous list that 
was sent to City Clerk’s Office on June 5th, 2018:  

1. Greek Village Restaurant, 730 Danforth Avenue

I would appreciate it if this could be considered at your next Council Meeting. 

On behalf of the GreekTown Business Improvement Area Board of Management, I would like to 
thank you for your time and consideration to this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me at 416-469-5634.  

Yours truly, 

Katerina Gourmos  
GreekTown on the Danforth BIA 

TE33.104.40
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